CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/013/2023-24 Date: 8th May, 2023.
Dear Members,

We have been informed by the High Commission of India, Kingston that there is potential for
exports from India to Jamaica. There is a considerable potential of increasing the quantities of
items already being imported from India, in addition to those which were imported in the past

Members may explore opportunities in the potential sector so that India can increase exports in
those sectors.

To view potential products of imports from India click here

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Dy C.E.O.

Indian Oilseeds and Produce Export Promotion Council
78/79, Bajaj Bhavan

Nariman Point, Mumbai - 400021

Tel. No.: (91 - 22) 2202 3225 /9295

Indian Oilseeds & Produce Export

Promotion Council (IOPEPC)
78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point, Mumbai
India

You received this email because you signed up on our
website or made a purchase from us.

Unsubscribe



